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Disappearing Road Signs Spark Investigation
(KAIR)--Numerous Atchison County road signs are missing and the Sheriff's Office is working to
find who's responsible for the theft, valued at around $1,000. 

According to a report from Sheriff Jack Laurie, at least three road signs, and a sign post, were stolen
from Rawlins Road, just south of 230th Road, on February 9th. 

Over the past two weeks, eight road signs has been stolen from along Bourbon Road, according to
the Atchison County Road and Bridge Department. 

Also missing from Rawlins Road, near 230th, are signs indicating “stop ahead,” “curve ahead,” and
“stop sign.” The Sheriff's report states that along with those three signs, the posts for all three were
also taken, and it's not clear when they were taken. 

Laurie says there are not yet any suspects in the case, but the investigation is ongoing. 

Anyone with information related to the missing signs is urged to contact the Sheriff's Office. 
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